Naomi Stacey
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From: Sonja Hird <ETRERR >
Sent: 27 April 2017 13:27
To: SW-Licensing
Subject: The Old School Teahouse Mothecombe PL8 118

To whom it may concern:

Regarding the new premises licence application for the above, in my opinion the opening hours requgsted fO{ the
consumption of alcohol are totally excessive and not in keeping with such a peaceful, beautiful place in a designated
AONB.

Increased traffic using the narrow lanes every day until midnight is not desirable, feading to increased noise and
environmental damage. New Year's Eve opening untit 2 a.m. does not bear thinking about!

Yours faithfully
Sonja Hird

Linden Lea
Battisborough Cross
Holbeton
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